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Topics for Open Forum 

 

This year’s Open Forum will take place on the afternoon of Thursday, July 23, 
immediately following the Regional Gatherings. We recognize that some people 
are not comfortable speaking in public, so if you would like to submit a question 
or comment in advance, we would love to hear from you. If you wish to remain 
anonymous, then please leave the “Name” blank. Thank you in advance for your 
contribution. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name (optional): 

 
 

 

Mail to UFDC 2024 Convention, 10900 N. Pomona Ave, Kansas City, MO 64153,  
postmarked no later than May 20th or email, no later than May 23rd, to ufdcsherry@ufdc.org.  
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